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7th September 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Y4 swimming
We are delighted that our Y4 swimming lessons will start on Thursday 14th September and run for the school
year. Swimming is a National Curriculum subject, not a voluntary activity, so this is paid for by the school and ALL
pupils must take part.
The swimming group will leave school at 8.50am and travel by coach to St James in King’s Lynn, where they are
instructed by a qualified swimming instructor. Your child will need a swimming costume which has to be
worn underneath their uniform, a swimming hat and a towel. Bikinis are not permitted and boys need
swimming trunks and not long shorts. We do have a few hats we can loan but having their own is so much easier
and these need naming with permanent marker.

Just to clarify, pupils can wear goggles if they feel they need them to swim. However, it is helpful to also build the
confidence to swim without them, if possible.

You have already given permission to go swimming in the completed consent form.

If you have any questions about this arrangement, please do not hesitate to speak to me or one of the class
teachers.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Conner
Headteacher
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